AHMADU BELLO UNIVERSITY

ZARIA, NIGERIA. OFFICE OF THE VICE-CHANCELLOR

Vice - Chancellor: Professor Kabiru Bala, BSc. (Hons) Building, M.Sc. (Bldg.Serv.), MBA, PhD (Const. Mgt.) (ABU), FNIOB, MAPM, MCABE, C. Bldg E, MICIArb

DUA/VC/A4.1

23rd December, 2022

Prof. Sani Abba Aliyu, mni, Directorate of University Advancement, Ahmadu Bello University, Zaria.

Dear Sir,

APPOINTMENT AS CHAIRMAN DLI7 COMMITTEE TO STRENGTHEN THE ADVANCEMENT OFFICE AND ESTABLISH TRACER SYSTEM FOR ALL UNIVERSITY GRADUATES

The DLI7 is an element which is focused on Institutional impact under the Africa Centre of Excellence for Development Impact (ACE Impact) supported by the World Bank and AFD.

The Vice-Chancellor is pleased to appoint you as the Chairman of the DLI7 Committee on strengthening the Advancement Office and establishing tracer system for all University graduates. The following are the terms of Reference of the Committee.

- i. To establish and review collaborations with employers of alumni of the University.
- ii. To develop digital skill in line with the state-of-the-art advances and facilities in the market for improved data capturing of alumni of the University.
- iii. To improve on alumni database by developing tracer system or technique on indices of alumni employability that will serve as a quality control feedback tool.

Other members of the committee are:

- 1. Prof. J.J. Maina
- 2. Mal. Bashir A. Munir
- √3. Mal. Ahmed Zakariya
 - 4. Mrs. Hafsat Ibrahim
 - 5. Mal. Hafizu Yusuf
- Directorate of Academic Planning and Monitoring
- Alumni Relations (DUA)
- Advancement Services (DUA)
- Communication Officer (DUA)
- Finance (DUA)

- 6. Mr. Womeodu Asobinuanwu
- 7. Luqman Opahi
- 8. Jibrin Idris
- 9. Mrs. Salima B. Mohammed
- 10. Mrs. Hauwa Yahaya

- Asst. Alumni Relation (DUA)
- Post Graduate Students President
- Students Representative Council President
- Secretary (DUA)
- Asst. Secretary (DUA)

The Committee is expected to complete its tasks by 15th December, 2023.

Please accept the Vice-Chancellor's congratulations.

Sincerely,

Professor Kabir Bala

